
 

HOLY TRINITY SEMINARY RECENTLY WELCOMED TWO 

PRIESTS FROM THE DIOCESE OF DALLAS TO THE 

FORMATION FACULTY. 

  

Fr. Anthony F. 

Lackland 

Fr. Anthony F. 
Lackland, former 
Pastor of All Saints in 
Dallas, now serves as 
Vice Rector of the 
Seminary. Father 

Lackland is known throughout the Diocese for 
his love of and expertise in music, and he has 
been an avid supporter of the Seminary and 

vocations. CLICK HERE to read more about 

Fr. Lackland. 

  

  

 

 

Fr. Kevin 

Wilwert 

Fr. Kevin Wilwert, 
former Parochial Vicar 
of St. Ann’s in Coppell, 
joins us as Associate 
Director of Formation. 
Like Fr. Lackland, Fr. 

Wilwert is a lover of music and plays a little bit 
of everything—from drums and percussion to 
bass guitar, guitar, ukulele, and piano. He has 
extensive experience with youth ministry, 
including at The Pines Catholic Camp where a 
number of our seminarians work each summer 
as counselors. CLICK HERE to read more 

about Fr. Wilwert. 
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62 seminarians from 10 different dioceses are back and already busy!  An enthusiastic orientation 
team of upperclassmen arrived on August 11th and immediately began planning and preparing for 
the arrival of our 25 new seminarians, who moved in on August 13th.  After an intense week of 
orientation, the seminarians were joined by the remaining upperclassmen on August 18th, giving us 
a full house!  In addition to moving in, getting acquainted with one another and the formation 
program, and praying together as a community, the seminarians also found time to play capture the 
flag and dodgeball and visit Six Flags prior to starting classes at the University of Dallas on August 
23rd. You can keep up with the seminarians throughout the year by following their FACEBOOK page. 
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The Cardinal Farrell Student Center will open its doors in the fall of 2018! Groundbreaking is planned 
for September and construction will begin soon after. This 23,000 square foot addition will give our 
seminarians the gym and fitness rooms they need to stay healthy; the lounge, kitchen and recreation 
room they need to build healthy bonds of fraternity; and the classrooms they need for group 
formation and a quiet place to study. While the majority of the funding will come from the Our Faith… 
Our Future Diocese of Dallas Capital Campaign, additional funds are needed to complete this 
project and furnish the building. Please CLICK HERE to make a donation and support our 

seminarians. 
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Our seminarians are off to a great school year thanks to the generosity of everyone who donated to 
the WELCOME BASKET project. This annual diocesan-wide effort is coordinated by our Trinitarian 
Auxiliary and does so much to make our seminarians feel welcome and at-home while they are 
discerning their vocation. The Auxiliary members presented the seminarians with their baskets filled 
with school supplies, thank you cards, envelopes, postage stamps and socks on Saturday, August 
19 after joining them for Mass and brunch. Each seminarian also received a $50 gift card to 
WalMart! CLICK HERE to find out more about the Trinitarian Auxiliary and how they support our 

seminarians year-round. 

 

Sunday Masses in our beautiful chapel are offered throughout the year in gratitude for the support 
we receive from our community. Each Mass begins at 9:15 AM and is followed by a brief reception 

with our seminarians. CLICK HERE for a full Mass schedule. 
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Join us for our Spes Gregis Seminarian Dinner on Friday, October 20 at the Hilton Anatole. The 
evening begins with a reception at 6 PM, where you can mingle with the Spes Gregis (the hope of 
the flock) and is followed by dinner and a program at 7 PM. This is our most important fundraiser of 

the year, and we rely on your support! CLICK HERE to make your reservations now. 

 

Holy Trinity Seminary is participating in North Texas Giving Day, sponsored by the Communities 
Foundation of Texas, on Thursday, September 14

th
 from 6 a.m. until midnight. Just go online to 

NORTHTEXASGIVINGDAY.ORG and search for "Holy Trinity Seminary" to make a donation. 

No gift is too small, and bonus funds are awarded throughout the day, meaning your gift has the 
opportunity to make an even larger impact! 
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